
 
 

 

 

Oriole flight is an annual event at AMS South to promote physical fitness 
and school spirit.  The last week of each school year we have a 5k run/walk and a field day.  This year, we 
are transporting students to the Avon Town Hall to use their course.  We are planning this event on 
Friday, May 19th.  The actual race will occur between 10 a.m. and 1 p.m. Students can bring a sack lunch 
that day or have the school prepare one for them.  We will need parent volunteers to help us monitor the 
check points along the route and to man the water stations. If you are willing to help, please send an 
email Mr. Rodgers at:   gdrodgers@avon-schools.org 

 

The staff would like to order a student designed t-shirt for Oriole Flight.  The school 
is willing to cover half of the cost of the shirt.  The student cost for the shirt would be $3.  If you would like to help 
sponsor the cost of the shirt for families in financial hardship, please send $5.  Anyone who needs financial 
assistance can contact Mr. Chapin at the school.  Please turn in money to your first period teacher by April 14. 

The AMS student council is sponsoring a neon themed spring dance for 
the 8th and 7th grade students on Wednesday, May 17th.  The 7th grade dance will take place after school 
until 5:30. The 8th graders will return to school for their dance which will occur between 6 and 8 p.m.  If 
you are willing to help supervise the dance, we would love to have you.  Drop off will be at the front of 
the building (exit on 36); pick up will be at the back of the building (exit on 267).   If you can supervise, 
please contact Mrs. Warthan at:  wlwarthan@avon-schools.org 

The annual 8th grade cookout is our way of sending off the 
students to high school on a high note.  To pull this cookout off, we need parent volunteers who don’t 
mind doing a little grilling.  We also ask willing parents to donate chips, drinks, veggies, condiments, and 
deserts.  The date of the cookout is Friday, May 26.  We will host a meeting for volunteers to plan the 
event.  If you are interested, please contact Mr. Osen at:    ecosen@avon-schools.org 

In order to have these fun activities at the end of the 
year, it is important that student behavior reflects our school’s expectations.  Students may be ineligible 
to participate in these events if they have more than 3 minor discipline referrals or one major referral 
during the fourth quarter. 

Students will be given their forms on March 1st in 
homeroom.  Completed forms are due by April 5.  Students will job shadow or go on a college visit on 
Monday, May 15.  Information will be provided by their homeroom teachers. 


